
Smoke in the Latrobe Valley - 30 sec radio ad 

The Latrobe Valley is experiencing smoky conditions. 

It's important to minimise exposure - especially for 
children, theelderly, pregnant women or those with 
heart and lung conditions. 

Stay indoors and keep windows shut. 

If possible, take a break away from thesmoke or 
consider staying with someone living outside thesmoke 
affectedarea. 

For health concerns, contact your doctor or NURSE­
ON-CALL on 1300 60 60 24. 

Or visit health.vic.gov.au 
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